
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 

The Board of Directors meeting scheduled for September 20, 2022, 

is cancelled. 

 

 
The next scheduled Board of Directors meeting will be 

on Monday, September 19, 2022. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Lynn Johansen 
Contracts Manager 
661-824-2433 X 222 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted by: Jason Buck on 9/13/2022 


